
 
              

 

PRESS RELEASE 

SHRA (www.shra.org) is a Joint Powers Authority created by the City and County of Sacramento to represent both jurisdictions 
for affordable housing and community redevelopment needs. SHRA has a FY 2022 budget of $347.1 million and 250 employees. 
The Agency owns and/or manages approximately 3,200 units of affordable housing and is one of the largest landlords in 
Sacramento. SHRA also administers approximately 13,200 rent assistance vouchers per month. 

(916) 444-9210 | TTY 711 or 1 (800) 855-7100 | www.shra.org 
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SACRAMENTO HOUSING AND REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OFFICES  
WILL CLOSE FOR LABOR DAY OBSERVANCE 

 
Sacramento, Calif. | Officials at Sacramento Housing and Redevelopment Agency advise 
citizens that all SHRA offices, including Housing Choice Voucher and Conventional Public 
Housing, will be closed Monday, Sept. 5 for the observance of Labor Day. Regular business 
hours will resume Tuesday, Sept. 6 by appointment only due to COVID-19 protocols.  
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